From: <u>Clare Howe</u>
To: <u>Planning Services</u>

**Subject:** DIS/2024/0005 - Blofield Primary School - Discharge of Condition

**Date:** 18 April 2024 16:32:43

Attachments: Sport England Response PA23ENCC67027.pdf

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

## Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find enclosed Sport England's consultation response to the discharge of condition application referenced DIS/2024/0005. So you are aware, I will be sharing the response with the Applicant as they have a tight turn around, and the three points to be addressed should be able to be undertaken rather swiftly.

Kind Regards,

## Clare Howe MRTPI MSc BA(Hons)

Planning Manager

F:



We have updated our Privacy Statement to reflect the recent changes to data protection law but rest assured, we will continue looking after your personal data just as carefully as we always have. Our Privacy Statement is published on our <u>website</u>, and our Data Protection Officer can be contacted by emailing <u>Gaile Walters</u>

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly prohibited. If you voluntarily provide personal data by email, Sport England will handle the data in accordance with its Privacy Statement. Sport England's Privacy Statement may be found here https://www.sportengland.org/privacy-statement/ If you have any queries about Sport England's handling of personal data you can contact Gaile Walters, Sport England's Data Protection Officer directly by emailing DPO@sportengland.org